
 

 
  

 See What’s Happening  
at  OLQA 

Come & See—Schedule A Tour! 
Call 631-878-1033 or Scan the QR Code ! 

 

Butterfly Visit 
Our Kindergarten students had an unexpected visitor to their 
class last month! They had a chance to watch a caterpillar grow 
into a Monarch Butterfly during the first weeks of school!  

 
Creative Writing 
Our fifth graders were hard at work recently, writing the      
final copy of their entertainment/Halloween inspired stories!  
 

Bible Blessing 
At the noon Mass at SJE, Fr. Patrick blessed the 
youth Bibles for our 6th graders in “The Mission.” 
 

 
 
 

 
Hands-On Learning 
Our second graders have been using their engineering skills and knowledge of the 
design process to come up with their own solutions to problems! Students under-
took two projects. The class designed different ways to construct a tower to balance 
a marshmallow. They also designed a fence to contain the “creepy carrots” (based 
on the book). 

 
 

Outdoor Fun! 
Our teachers try to take advantage of the 
nice weather when possible so students 
can enjoy lessons or recess outdoors.  

 


